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Dear Beacon View Families 
  
This time of year I like to reflect on the year that has gone and to look forward to the year ahead. I am incredibly 
thankful for all that we have done together as a school family this year. In the last week we have had three  
stunning performances of the Nativity – Prickly Hay, a fabulous Carol Concert with Year 5 and 6 and all Year 
groups had an amazing Christmas lunch with all the staff in the school serving and joining in to eat. A huge well 
done and thank you to Paul and the kitchen team – the Christmas lunch was so tasty! 
  
Looking forward, you still have time to book online via our website for the Community Christmas meal on Friday 
23rd December at either 12 noon or 1.30 pm. This event really is for everyone! Please join us, since the school 
opened we haven’t had a chance to bring all of our Beacon View family together and this is it. If you are  
struggling with the website, please 
email  Liz.Malo@beaconviewprimary.co.uk or sally.hodgson@beaconviewprimary.co.uk and we will add you on. 
Finally can I say a big thank you to you, our Beacon View Families, the staff and the children for making Beacon 
View such an fantastic school to work in. I am so proud to be the Principal here. 

See you on Friday, and if not, we will see on Wednesday 4th January 2023 at 08.40 am to do it all again. I am  
excited to see what 2023 has in store. 
  
Happy Holidays to everyone. 
  
Sally Hodgson 
Principal 
 

Attendance Statistics  

We aim for all children to be in school every day. Each week a certificate for the best class attendance will be given out.   

Congratulations to Defender with 95.2%  

Christmas Presents 
 
We know that some children will be lucky enough to get phones and phone linked watches for 
Christmas this year. Please can we remind you that only those children who have forms completed 
to walk to school alone should need to bring a phone to school. These phones need to be switched 
off when they arrive at school and to be given to the class teacher for storage through the day. 
  
Smart watches that link to phones should not be worn to school. Whilst many of these have a school mode, 

these do not stop the child from using them to make calls or send messages so even with these settings they are 

still not able to wear these to school. All classrooms in the school have a working clock at the front of the room 

so that children can see the time. 

Return to school 
 
Please can I remind all adults that the school gates don’t open until 08.30 am in a morning. 
The children should be arriving at or after this time, especially if they have permission to 
travel to school on their own as there is no one to supervise them prior to the school doors 
opening at 08.38 am. 

Service Children event – Thursday 5th January  
If your child is a service child, you will be receiving an email over the holidays about the event after school. 

Year 3 Swimming 
 
Year 3 will begin their swimming lessons on Wednesday 11th January 2023. During the 
first week you will receive more information about this. Please ensure that your child has 
a swimming costume (one piece, not bikinis) and a towel ready for this. 
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Year 5 Christmas crafts Victorious Christmas PE 

Here are some photos of Victorious' PE session yes-

terday where we had a relay to create a snowman 

and an elf express race where they had to work as a 

fort team to get their sleigh to the north pole without 

anyone falling off!  


